
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Ms Catherine Secombe                                     31st August, 2023                                         Term 3 Week 7 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

SEPTEMBER 
 
1st SRC Neon Disco  
Fundraiser 

4th P&C Meeting 2-3pm 
School Library 

6th Choral Music Festival  

19th Possum Magic K-2 

22nd Last Day of Term 3 

 

OCTOBER 

9th Students and Staff return 
to school Term 4 

16th-17th Years 5 & 6 
Sydney Excursion 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and family members that  
attended our Book Week celebrations. Thanks to your generosity we 
were able to purchase over $900.00 worth of books for the library. 
It was wonderful to hear so many children got into the spirit of the day 
by dressing up. As well as this it was wonderful to publicly celebrate 
both Mrs Baker and Mrs Millers 20 years of service with the Department 
of Education. They are a true asset to our school. 
 

Gymnastics 
The students have wrapped up a 4 week program of gymnastics and 
circus skills. Students have thoroughly enjoyed the different ways they 
can use and control their bodies. You may even see some of these 
skills in action at our next school assembly. 
 

Coming Up 
Don’t forget this week we have an SRC disco where the students are 
asked to bring in a gold coin donation, sausage sizzle and next week 
we have the Choral Music Festival and our P&C meeting. Please note 
the new times of the meeting.  
 

Asbestos Removal and Major Building Works 
On the weekend of the 16th and 17th of September, asbestos removal 
works will be taking place inside the school grounds. Please note that 
the school grounds will be closed to all visitors during this time. 
Following the removal of asbestos, major building works will be taking 
place during the school holidays.   
 

School Crossings 
Over the course of the last few weeks we have noticed an increased 
number of parents and students choosing not to cross the road at the 
designated crossing points.  
Whilst it may be quicker and convenient, we are endeavouring to teach 
our student good life-long habits. By not crossing at these points we are 
also making it difficult for motorists.  
We urge you to always use the crossing, encourage you to outline the 
dangers for your children and instil in them, that these are the safest 
places to cross.  Please do this for both the children and for motorists 
who have a clearer view of pedestrians at the crossing points. 
   
Have a great week. 
  

Catherine Secombe 
Principal 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 



 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

 
                                                                              
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 
 to our September Birthdays. 

 

Zayne, Dougie, Ollie,  

Juanito, Jetson, Wylie, 

 Isla, Noah & Patrick 

 BOAT AWARDS  

Congratulations 

  K/1: Evie, April, Willow & Wylie 

  1/2: Lila, Jett, Jaxson & Doug  

   3/4: Shayla, Summer & Emmett x 2   

   4/5: Jordan, Myles & Edward x 2  

5/6: Izabel, Mikaela, David & Olivia 

3/4F learning the 'running stitch' to sew fish!  

1/2B & 5/6T learning new skills the 
last few Fridays with Milk Crate Circus. 

Book Week  


